
We invite you to come to the
 Aron Kodesh, the Ark,

to reflect on this High Holiday season
and say your personal prayers

Contact rabbi@melvillejc.org to make a reservation -
Thursday, September 29 -

Monday, October 3

Masks required
Bring your own kippah and 

headcovering or tallit if desired
No touching of the Torah or other religious articles


